
From the Pastor                                               May 8, 2022 

  
       Mother’s Day is a wonderful date on the 
calendar to give special recognition to those 
who wear the title of “MOTHER.”  Many lives 
have been touched for time and eternity be-
cause of praying moms.  We rejoice with the 
moms who are still with us on Earth, and we 

rejoice for those moms who were believers and now reside in 
the Glory World!   
 Moms wear many hats, and we salute each of you to-
day.  Below is a brief thought from a caring mom who was 
concerned about her only son going off to college.  She wrote 
the following letter to the college president: 
“Dear Sir:  
 My son has been accepted for admission to your college 
and will soon be leaving me.  I am writing to ask that you give 
your personal attention to the selection of his roommate.   
 I want to be sure that his roommate is not the kind of 
person who uses foul language or tells off-color jokes, 
smokes, drinks, or chases after girls. 
 I hope you understand why I am appealing to you                
directly.  You see, this is the first time my son will be away 
from me, except for his three years in the Marine Corps.”  
 Only a MOM would be concerned about this matter. 

HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY! 
 

 
 

Pass the word about the upcoming GOD & COUNTRY DAY                     
celebration - May 22nd at 6:00 P.M.  Pray for the 
meeting and for our guest speaker, Bro. Johnny 

Pike.  We will be honoring all vets and their                
families.  GO FORWARD! 

 
  



Our sympathies and prayers are extended to the 
family of our good friend, Evangelist Charlie                

Marshall.  He was a faithful man of God! 
 

 
 

Thank God for the nursery school program 
this past Thursday!  May this ministry ever 
make an eternal impact on “little people.”  

Thank you, Staff!  
 

       
 

Be sure to VOTE on May 17th! 
 

        
 

FCA Kindergarten Graduation 
May 26th - 7:00 P.M. 

 

 
 

REMEMBER...We are collecting donations of Bibles and 
commentaries to send to missions.  If you would like to              
donate an item, please bring it to the church bookstore.  

Stewardship Report 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   5,887.04 
Faith Promise  .................    1,125.00 
Missions ...........................    2,045.00  
Building Fund .................         30.00 
Miscellaneous  .................       238.96 
 
 

Total ................................$  9,326.00 
                                                          

Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 

Sunday Morning: 
Barbara Brooks 

 

Sunday Evening: 
Judy Berryman 

 

Wednesday Evening: 
Jennifer Gibson 

 

 

 


